Minutes 2/27/70

## POLICY STATEMENT APPROVED

AS (TEC) 70-6

## USE OF EXPERIMENTAL COURSES FOR FIFTH-YEAR CREDENTIAL CANDIDATES

A maximum of 12 units of experimental courses may apply toward the five-year credential program, of which not more than six upper division units may be allowed for graduate students toward the 30-unit fifth-year program.

Distributed to the Academic Senate 12/12/69 and 1/9/70. Deemed approved by the Academic Senate 1/9/70.

Approved by the President of the College 2/24/70.